Walter J. Burien, Jr.

P. O. Box 31121

Mesa, Arizona 85275

Telephone: 480 229-1234

July 20th 2003

Debbie C. Burien (Watton)

Prescott, Arizona

Debbie: 

As I mentioned to you, I am traveling to NJ for two months, leaving on 07/22/03 and should return approximately 09/22/03. I requested that Gloria accompany JJ and myself on the trip so that she could benefit from being with her brother, father, and share valued exposure for the first time with her grandfather, aunts, uncles, nieces, and nephews that she will see in NJ. You said you would think about it and let me know when I return Gloria from this weekend visitation.

I disclosed to you that I was supposed to leave 10 days ago on my eastbound trip, but being that you did not allow visitation with Gloria two weeks ago, did not give me the opportunity to speak with you, I have delayed my trip to see Gloria this weekend and hopefully facilitate her ability to travel with us on our trip.

If you have decided to let Gloria go with us, I thank you, as I am confident Gloria thanks you also. If not, then I will be asking Judge Udall to issue an expedited order for Gloria to accompany us.

Things went well this weekend. JJ, Allyson, and Gloria were all together. We first had a barbeque at the Park by the armory combine with a birthday party for JJ & Gloria being that they were together. Then we went to Watson Lake and rented a canoe. After Watson Lake we went camping at the state park on White Spar Rd. It is 3:15 pm now, and we are going into Wall-Mart to do some shopping.

On another matter, when I return from NJ, I will have the annulment papers prepared for you to sign to annul our marriage that took place in Tempe, Arizona on 12/05/98. The state noted they do not recognize a marriage without a state issued marriage license, but non-the-less we are still married in all-other realities of the word. That is why judge Roberts recommended in his order dated 08/29/01 that an annulment be submitted for to the court.

See you at 6 pm
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 Walter J. Burien, Jr.

Per Gloria accompanying JJ and her Dad on the NJ trip, departing 7/22/03 and returning approximately 09/22/03:

      

  I accept     /     I decline   –   Debbie C. Burien (Watton)  07/20/03 at 6 pm

CS: DeeAn Gillespie

      Sgt. Francis - YCSD

